
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 1st November 2016 8pm 

In The Falcon 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper, Carol Wilkie, Nikki Harvey, Paul Boyle, Julianne Ashton, Pat Pye 
John Mann, Margaret Mann. 
 
Apologies: Loraine Winter, Dawn Dickenson. 
 
1 – Sleigh ride – This took up nearly all of the meeting. 
     Now confirmed to be on the 17th December, we have booked the sleigh for that  
     evening. 
     It will start at the Bird Centre at 6.30pm 
     Santa will be on the sleigh handing out presents to children, Julianne is sorting out  
     the presents. 
     Santa needs a belt, Pat will supply one. 
     All others will need hats, Carol will source these. 
     There is a PA system on the sleigh, so we will be playing carols throughout the  
     sleigh ride. 
     We will be judging the best Christmas lights as we go around. 
     It is hoped that children and adults will follow us around. 
     There will be mulled wine and mince pies in the Falcon, this is where the sleigh ride  
     will end. John Mann will remain in the pub while the sleigh ride is taking place. 
     We will erect a small gazebo in the Falcon yard, Pat will supply this. 
     The leaflets will be produced soon with a map on the rear. The front can be in colour  
     but the map will be in black and white only. 
 
The meeting closed at 9pm 
 
Next meeting Tuesday 31st January 2017 in the Falcon at 8pm 


